
 
 

July 15, 2020 
 
 
 
Johnathan Parks 
Sumter County Schools 
Via email: Jonathan.Parks@sumter.k12.fl.us 
 
RE: BAC Sourced Parts 
 
 
 
Gentlemen: 
Thank you for your inquiry about Baltimore Aircoil (BAC) parts. This is to confirm that our 
exclusive distributor for Central Florida is Gray and Associates, Inc., having offices in Tampa, 
Orlando and Jacksonville. 
 
Thank you for selecting BAC products and service. Let us know how we can help you for your 
future needs. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

David 

David Longacre 
BAC Regional Manager 
dlongacre@altimoreaircoil.com  
813-230-3195 
 
 
 
Cc: Jordan Poteat – Gray & Assoc. 
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